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Subject: A2CLT TOWNIE HOMES

Importance: High

From: CAROL HARE  
Sent: Sunday, May 4, 2025 5:28 PM 
To: Taylor, Christopher (Mayor) <CTaylor@a2gov.org>; Briggs, Erica <EBriggs@a2gov.org>; Cornell, Jenn 
<JCornell@a2gov.org>; Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: A2CLT TOWNIE HOMES 
Importance: High 

Good Afternoon, 

My name is Carol Hare and I have a reservation for an A2CLT home to be built at 235 S. Wagner for 
$225,000.  I always wanted to move to Ann Arbor so I can be close to my job at Michigan Medicine. It 
would be amazing to have a chance to walk to work instead of driving, and not be stuck in rush hour 
traffic every morning and evening. Just think of the positive environmental impact it would have on the 
City of Ann Arbor of possibly removing 24 plus vehicles from the roadways during peek travel 
times.  The A2CLT is the only way I can afford to live in Ann Arbor, because of the lack of affordable 
housing in the city.  So, I would like to urge Ann Arbor City Council and the Planning Commission to 
expedite the necessary approvals so that the families that have been selected by A2CLT can move 
into their new homes within by the end of this year.  Thank you for your time.  

Sincerely, 

Carol Hare 


